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Desk of Michael Nulty 
Michael Nulty 
P.O. Box 420846 
San Francisco, CA 94142-0846 

October 22, 2020 

Public Safety & Neighborhood Services Committee 
City Hall 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Hearing - Public Health Response to COVID-19 - Latinx Community Public comment 

Dear Public Safety and Land Use Committee of SF Board of Supervisors members: 

This Michael Nulty, I am speaking as a former San Francisco Health Department Employee, I 
appreciate the presentation from the San Francisco Public Health Department. But it seem to only bring 
up more questions that actually answer what is going on to address the needs of the Latinx 
Communities in relationship to COVID. 

The presenters from the Public Health Department failed to have any decision marking person that is 
responsible for how funds are being allocated to address this crisis. With the acknowledgment from the 
Public Health Department that the San Francisco's Latinx Communities make up 15% of the population 
but have 50% of San Francisco cases. 

What amazed me was that San Francisco Health Department does not seem to be accountable to the 
distribute the much needs funds to the already established community based organization that are 
sensitive the the needs of the Latinx communities. Instead I am heard that San Francisco Public Health 
Department wanted to control and expend the funds through their agency and hold up funding request 
and RFP's that are long over due. 

This is insane as a San Francisco native this seems to be another accountability issue that needs to be 
address . Another group I am affiliated with the Alliance for a Better District 6 (ABD6) I serve as their 
Executive Director and Co-Founder with the founding purpose to hold city hall and decision-makers 
accountable to the needs of the community. Throughout the 21 years of service ABD6 has collaborated 
with the needs of of the Mission Community and we co-produced the film called Mi Casa No Es Su 
Casa. 

In Solidarity. 

Michael Nulty 
Community Leader 


